PRO. EXHIBIT# )
CASE: 035~ 0'V5\-

DATE: __ 10/4/35
Case number 2025-0151-V, Julie & Dennis Murphy
1 message
Maria Scott <mariacscott@yahoo.com> Tue, Sep 16, 2025 at 3:52 PM

To: zhcolb22@aacounty.org, Dennis And Julie Murphy <djmurphy812@icloud.com>, Baldwin@councilbaradel.com, Matt Scott
<mjsailordog@hotmail.com>

Dear Ms Colby,
| am writing to support the variance request number 2025-0151-V of Julie and Dennis

Murphy residing at 2013 Homewood Road, Annapolis, MD 21409. They are our immediate
neighbors to our left looking at the front of our houses. Our Address is 2011 Homewood

Road, Annapolis, MD 21409.

Julie and Dennis explained that they propose to add 2 balconies on the water facing side of the
house where the steel beams currently are.

We support and have no objections to granting the variance request.
Thank you,

Maria & Matthew Scott
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Case # 2025-0151-V / 2013 Homewood Road, Annapolis, MD 21409

1 message

Jennifer Young <jenlubyoung@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 17, 2025 at 2:41 PM

To: "Sally.V. Baldwin" <Baldwin@councilbaradel.com>, Holly Colby <zhcolb22@aacounty.org>, baldwin@coumcilbaradel.com
Cc: Dennis Murphy <djmurphy812@icloud.com>

Hello,

I fully support the Murphy's in adding two balconies to the back of their house that faces that water so they can enjoy their
waterfront property / outdoor living space even more.

The balconies will not block any views to any neighbors.

Murphy's address - 2013 Homewood Road, Annapolis, MD 21409

Variance Case Number - 2025-0151-V

I, Jennifer Young, am their next door neighbor to their left. My address - 2021 Homewood Rd, Annapolis, MD 21409.

| am in support of approving this Variance.

Regards - Jennifer Young
.410-703-5116.



